
  

 

ONEIDA COUNTY SHERIFF’S OFFICE 
 

 

 

 
    

   

Grady M. Hartman 

Sheriff 

Daniel L. Hess 

Chief Deputy 

2000 East Winnebago Street 

Rhinelander, WI. 54501 
Telephone: (715) 361-5100 

Fax: (715) 361-5112 

NEWS RELEASE 
 
For Immediate Release – August 24, 2021 

 

The Oneida County Sheriff’s Office is continuing its investigation into the location of Christopher Terrell 

Anderson.  Anderson is wanted for the murder of Hannah Miller on June 30, 2021.  Sheriff Hartman has 

launched a reward fund for the person who provides information that leads to the arrest of Anderson.  Sheriff 

Hartman requests community organizations and the public assist by contributing to the reward fund. 

 

“The Sheriff’s Office will be starting the fund with $20,000. The Rhinelander Police Department is pledging 

$5000.   I am asking the community to pass the hat and help us get the reward large enough that someone will 

turn Anderson in to the authorities.  We have a goal of raising at least $100,000.”   

 

Anyone interested in contributing to this fund should send their donations to the Oneida County Sheriff’s 

Office, Attention: Hannah Miller Fund, 2000 E. Winnebago Street, Rhinelander, WI 54501.  Please include 

your name and contact information with the donation.    

 

Any questions should be directed to Captain Terri Hook at 715-493-6753. 

 

 

***End*** 

  

 

 

 

 


